
 

  

KEY DATES 

 

ALLANSFORD ALIVE 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

 TERM THREE  
Week 5 
*Welcome back Mr Allen, Mrs 
Arnott & Mrs Henry. 
 
Monday 7th August 
*Hockey Clinics Grade 2-6 
Tuesday 8th August 
*100 Days of School -Dress Up 
Parents’ Club-7.30pm 
Friday 11th August 
*Possum Magic Excursion  
Lighthouse Theatre F-2 
 
Week 6 
Science Week 
Monday 14th August 
*Finance Meeting 1.30pm 
Tuesday 15th August 
*School Council 7.30pm 
Thursday 17th August 
*Hooptime Grade 4 
 
Week 7 
Book Week  
Monday 21sth August 
‘Just’ Excursion  
Lighthouse Theatre 3-6 
Tuesday 22nd August 
Book Week- Buddies time 
AFL Clinics F-2 
Wednesday 23rd August 
Renegade Roadshow  
(Cricket)- Grade 3-6 
Book Week- Dress Up 
 
Week 8 
September 1st September 
Hooptime Grade 5-6 
Week 9 
Artist in Residence 
Thursday 7th September 
School Performance  
 
 

SCHOOL CHATTER 

 

Our focus this week has been to 

focus on our school Value: 

 ‘BE A LEARNER’ by listening to 

others and being organized. 
 

Students have been demonstrating  

the ways to be an active and 

positive learner.  

 

Students have been helping me to 

make the following list of ways to 

show this, including: 
 

*Actively listen to our classmates 

and teachers- they help us to learn 

as a team. 

*Be ready to learn by having your 

things ready. 

*Ask questions to help us be a 

great learner.  

 

 

You might like to watch the song 

and enjoy the message of being a 

learner. 
youtube.com/watch?v=viVHBykAyrE 

 
 

A BIG THANKYOU TO MY HELPFUL 

NEWSLETTER ASSISTANTS & THEIR GREAT 

IDEAS 
 

It would be wonderful for families 

to discuss the idea of ‘Being a 

Learner.’ Discuss how you are still 

learning as an adult at work, home 

and in your hobbies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Allansford and  
District Primary School 
Frank St, Allansford 3277 

 
“Allansford Kids are Friendly Kids.” 

 
Email: allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Phone: 03 5565 1382 
 

STUDENT LEADER 

A fabulous effort to Talia (Year 6) 

for facilitating week 3 assembly for 

Term Three.  

Talia was very organised and 

carefully sorted out and prepared 

all our showcases while developing 

her self -confidence. 

She was positive and proactive in 

her selection of student awards. An 

excellent job Talia. You should be 

very proud of your excellent 

assembly preparation and 

delivery. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOUNDATION (PREP) 2024 

ENROLMENTS 

𝑬𝒏𝒓𝒐𝒍𝒎𝒆𝒏𝒕𝒔 𝒇𝒐𝒓 𝑭𝒐𝒖𝒏𝒅𝒂𝒕𝒊𝒐𝒏  

𝟐𝟎𝟐4 𝒂𝒓𝒆 𝒏𝒐𝒘 𝒅𝒖𝒆. 🏫  
 

Enrolment forms can be downloaded from 
our website or collected from our school 
office. 
We are still welcoming new families for 
individual school tours, if you would like to 
arrange a tour, please contact our school 

office on 55 651 382. 📞  
 

We look forward to welcoming your family 

into our school community. 💫  
https://www.allansford-ps.vic.edu.au/page/8 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=viVHBykAyrE
mailto:allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au
https://www.allansford-ps.vic.edu.au/page/8


CONGRATULATIONS to last week’s AWARD WINNERS 

OUR MELO AWARD 

Our “Melo Award’ is presented to a student who models our 

school values, and as a result, often helps others around them. 

Our Melo Award was presented to Tia who has been a 

fabulous helper in the classroom, a focused and hard-

working student. She has also welcomed our new 

student Hana in grade 3, showing kindness and 

organisation in this role. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR VALUES AWARD 

Our “Values Award’ is presented to a student who has been 
modelling our school values and is selected by a student leader.  

 

Our Values Award was presented to Matilda who has been 

respectful in and outside the classroom. She has shown that 

she can use all the school values to help her and others be 

great learners. 
 

OUR BOOKWEEK COSTUME SWAP & DONATE 

Available from Friday 28th July 

Our Book Week Dress-up is coming around again 

week 7 – Wednesday August 23rd. 

Many people have mentioned they have lots of 

costumes at home that they would donate to a 

Book week swap/donate rack.  

This could assist families to find a costume for their 

students. 

This rack is located near the Office.  

You can SWAP, DONATE A COSTUME or DONATE to 

get a costume ready for our BOOKWEEK day. 

 

 

 

 
 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 
Each week we have fabulous students who are selected 
by teachers and /or their peers to represent the best in 
their classroom for aspects such as kindness, hard-work 

and personal best efforts. 
 

 

 
 

 
Our Show Cases 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Congratulations to Grade 1/ 2 on their excellent singing 

of the ‘Be Kind To Your Friends’ song. It was wonderful 

to see your skill and confidence.  
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WHAT AN AMAZING TIME IN AND OUT OF OUR CLASSROOMS 

Congratulations, Grade 

1’s, Ollie, Pippa & Isla 

for your excellent 

presentation of the 

AUSLAN alphabet song. 

A magnificent effort. 

The Grade 3/ A 

students Audrey, 

Kayden, Tanika and Lyla 

read their introduction 

to their persuasive 

texts.  They were 

wonderfully presented 

with enthusiasm and 

great ideas. 



 

  CLASSROOM CORNER- GRADE 3/ 4 A  

 

 

 

It is wonderful to see 

you being so creative 

Lyla. Thank you for 

sharing your 

wonderful resin 

teddy bears. They 

really made a lot of 

people smile. It is 

wonderful to see all 

the skill sets in our 

Grade. 

Indy had been working 

very hard with her 

gymnastics and gained 

success at her first 

2023 competition- it is 

wonderful to see you 

shining in the sport 

you love. Indy had a 

successful competition 

in Ballarat and is about 

to compete all over 

the state in level 3. 



     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 


